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Dear St. Patrick's Alumni, 

GreeƟngs to our vibrant and esteemed community! As we embark on the exciƟng journey of November, 
we bring you updates that underscore our commitment to progress and collaboraƟon. 

1. St. Patrick's Alumni Portal Beta Launch: 

We are thrilled to announce that the St. Patrick's Alumni Portal has entered the beta stage! We invite 
you, our valued members, to be an integral part of this exciƟng phase. Your feedback is crucial to refining 
the portal for its official launch in December. 

How to ParƟcipate: 

 Log on to the portal at www.stpatricksibadan.org. 

 Join the Portal Beta Forum at www.stpatricksibadan.org/forum. 

Your acƟve involvement will shape the future of our digital community. Let's make this portal a vibrant 
hub for St. Patrick's alumni worldwide. 

2. MicrosoŌ Non-Profit Grant ApplicaƟon: 

In our pursuit of technological advancements, the Alumni AssociaƟon is in the process of applying for a 
MicrosoŌ non-profit grant. If successful, this grant will open doors to exciƟng opportuniƟes for alumni 
interested in MicrosoŌ technology. For more informaƟon or to express your interest, kindly reach out to 
the SPACO Digital group. 

3. Chair DonaƟon Project: 

Our Chair DonaƟon Project is sƟll in progress, and we extend our sincere appreciaƟon to those who have 
contributed. For those who haven't had the chance yet, we urge you to join hands with us in this noble 
iniƟaƟve. Together, we can make a meaningful impact and give back to our cherished alma mater. 

4. Digital CommiƩee Call for ExperƟse: 

Calling all alumni with a passion for publishing and technology! The Digital CommiƩee is seeking 
individuals with experƟse in web development, Python, JavaScript, database management, and XML. 
While familiarity with the Odoo plaƞorm is desirable, it is not mandatory. 

How to Get Involved: 

 Contact the Digital CommiƩee at admin@stpatricksibadan.org  

Your skills and dedicaƟon can play a pivotal role in enhancing our digital presence. 

Thank you for your conƟnued support and engagement. Join us as we embark on this exciƟng 
technological journey together. 

Warm regards, 
AYO ALUKO-OLOKUN 
GENERAL SECTARY 
St. Patrick's Ibadan Alumni AssociaƟon 

 


